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January 18, 2017 
 

Shell Point Neighborhood Meeting to be held Jan. 19 
 
The Shell Point Neighborhood will hold a neighborhood meeting for a discussion between area residents with 
Beaufort County Councilmember Alice Howard, Beaufort County Stormwater Manager Eric Larson, and Lowcountry 
Montessori School staff.  
 
The meeting will be held at 6:30 p.m. Thursday, Jan. 19, at Lowcountry Montessori School on Broad River Drive.  
 
The agenda includes a neighborhood watch discussion that had been originally scheduled for October 2016, but 
was canceled due to Hurricane Matthew.  
 
Howard will be in attendance to receive input from residents in preparation for the annual County Council retreat in 
February 2017.   
 
Larson will be available to answer questions about the County’s stormwater management program.  
 
Lowcountry Montessori School staff will be available to take questions about the school for neighboring residents.  
 
Residents do not need to register in advance for the meeting. For more information, contact Councilmember Alice 
Howard at ahoward@bcgov.net or 843-255-2202.  
 

General Announcement 
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

mailto:ahoward@bcgov.net

